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WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Guyula to the Minister for Education: 
 

Homeland Schools 
 
The recent Department report into homeland schools has shown that they have been 
chronically neglected and underfunded. This problem is both historic and current. In 
the 2018/19 period, Langarra Homeland school on Howard Island near Milingimbi 
received $263,730 while Douglas Daly got $355,276. Both schools have the same 
number of students. 

 
1. What has been provided in the current budget to rectify that situation and bring 

equity between all schools? 


